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January 12, 2022

To: Ross Haddow, Saint Paul Department of Safety and Inspections

From: Jon Fure, Executive Director, CapitolRiver Council

Subject: Support for waiver of public notice requirement for MetroMOME

I spoke with Bill Eddins earlier today about his plans to open and operate a tap room at 289 S5th Streat, where
Birch’s was previously located until it closed.

He mentioned that he is requesting a waiver to the public notice requirement, and the CapitolRiver Council
supports his reguest,

Thank you for your consideration, and please feel free to contact me with additional questions or feedback.

Sinceraly,

‘%;

Jon Fure, Executive Director
CapitolRiver Council

([phone] 651-221-0488

[email) office@capitolrivercouncil.org
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